

"Presenting the Dream of Human Flight"

Museum Construction

pon meeting our capital fundraising goals, the dream of a National Skydiving Museum will come to fruition. Highlights will include:

Outside Views - The National Skydiving Museum will be clearly visible from I-95. The museum will



stimulating environment with multiple ways for visitors to experience the adventure and wonders of human flight.

View from I-95



View from Front

Theater - Your senses will be stimulated in the museum theater with exciting images from the past and present.



Theater

Competition Hall - All disciplines will be represented with skydiving trophies,

competition photos and other memorabilia in the competition hall with its centerpiece display of an accuracy skydiver suspended under canopy.



Competition Hall

Be a part of skydiving history make your donation today!
Contributor (up to \$99) — Have your name included in the National Skydiving Museum log book permanently on display in the museum and receive an official museum decal.
Friend (\$100 - \$499) — All of the above benefits and have your name listed in the museum's newsletter and receive four complimentary museum passes.*
Bronze (\$500 - \$999) — All of the above and a one year complimentary admission pass to the museum and VIP events.* Silver (\$1,000 - \$2,499) — All of the above plus an official National Skydiving Museum Embroidered Cap.*
Gold (\$2,500 - \$4,999) — All of the above plus name recognition on a building brick.* Platinum (\$5,000 - \$9,999) — All of the above plus name recognition on a building block in a premiere location of the museum.* *Admission passes will be distributed upon opening of the museum.
For donations above \$10,000 & corporate opportunities, contact Nancy Kemble, Museum Administrator at nkemble@skydivingmuseum.org.
Name
Address
City, State, Zip
Phone Email
Make checks payable to "National Skydiving Museum." Mail contributions to the National Skydiving Museum, 5401 Southpoint Centre Blvd., Fredericksburg, VA 22407. To donate by credit card and/or to make a donation in honor or in memory of a loved one, go online to www.skydivingmuseum.org.



ng/Summer 2009

"Presenting the Dream of Human Flight"

WELCOME TO THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE NATIONAL SKYDIVING MUSEUM. WE ARE DEDICATED TO BUILDING THE FIRST MUSEUM TO RECOGNIZE AND PROMOTE THE SPORT OF SKYDIVING.

ach year, more than 320,000 people make at least one skydive. Collectively, they make nearly three million jumps annually. Over the past Company and early contributions from museum three decades, some four million people have made trustees and other organizations and individuals, that jump from a perfectly good airplane. That is a lot of people who have exciting memories -memories which could be re-lived, if only for an afternoon, at the National Skydiving Museum.



figures in the sport. From hard-core skydivers to tandem jumpers to the curious, the 20,000 square foot museum will offer something for everyone. Our purpose is to recognize and promote the sport of skydiving through public education and awareness; recognize the contribution to skydiving by its

The National Skydiving Museum is the brainchild of William "Bill" H. Ottley, one of the best-known

participants, suppliers and supporters; capture forever the history of the sport via its events, equipment, and personalities; and enhance aviation safety as it pertains to skydiving.

Thanks to a \$1 million beguest from Bill Ottley, a generous donation of land from the W. J. Vakos the perfect site was acquired along Interstate 95 in Fredericksburg, Virginia next to the U.S. Parachute Association headquarters. Now, we must raise the remaining \$5 million to build the museum.

We Need Your Financial Support!

We are kicking off a capital fundraising campaign that will supply the museum with sufficient funds to build the museum. We are looking for major donors as well as small financial supporters. We have various naming rights opportunities for exhibits, programs and rooms. To make a contribution, fill out the form in this newsletter or go to www.skydivingmuseum.org. Your donation is tax deductible.



Pond Swooping—one of the many skydiving disciplines showcased in the museum.

Want your newsletter sent via email?

If so, just let us know. Please contact nkemble@skydivingmuseum.org with your preference.

PAGE 4





Remembering Our Donors: Thank You!

The National Skydiving Museum gratefully acknowledges the generosity of its donors in 2008. **We regret any errors or omissions in this list. If you note an error or missing name, please contact us at nkemble@skydvingmuseum.org so that we may correct our records.

Bill Ottley Circle (\$1 million & beyond)

William H. Ottley Charitable Fund Pledge

Falcon (\$25,000-\$49,999)

Lowell M. Bachman Family/Para-Gear Parachute Industry Association

Kestrel (\$10,000-\$24,999)

Raeford Aviation/Gene Paul Thacke James F. (Curt) Curtis III Dan Poynter-D454-Para Publishing

Tim & Colleen D'Annunzio, Paraclete XP SkyVenture

Platinum (\$5,000-\$9,999) William W. Binnicker, Sr

Gary Douris

Silver (\$1,000-\$2,499)

Manley Butler Jr. Jean Beck **Butler Parachute Manufacturing** D.J. Associates, Inc. Karen Dean Judson & Glenda Force North American Aerodynamics, Inc. Paul & Mary Thompson United Parachute Technologies, LLC Kirk Kniaht James G. Baly & Maureen V. McGrath-Baly

Bronze (\$500-\$999)

SSK Industries/Cliff Schmucker

Graham C. Allen Bally Ribbon Mills Pamela Baly Edward & Sandra Burkhardt Matthew & Mary Duffy FXC Corporation/Guardian Parachute William & Patricia Hagenah John M. Hartigan Family Henry & Barbara Mawicke Lee & Carol Schlichtemeier Sloan Valve Company Richard & Sally Thomas Vigil USA, LLC Cliff & Donna Weaver Kenneth & Mary Lou Zorn Chris & Conny Needel: Herb Thornton Linda Miller

Friend (\$100-\$499)

Johnny Crews Margaret Dorstewitz Pioneers of Parachuting

In memory of William H. Ottley

lliam H. Ottley Charitable Fund

In memory of Walker McCraw

In memory of Bobby Frierson D911

In memory of Lowell Bachman

Lowell M. Bachman Family/Para-Gear James F. (Curt) Curtis III Dan Poynter-D454-Para Publishing James G. Balv & Maureen V. McGrath-Balv Manley Butler Jr.

In memory of Lowell Bachman (cont'd)

Karen Dean

Judson & Glenda Force Kirk Knight North American Aerodynamics, Inc. SSK Industries/Cliff Schmucker Paul & Mary Thompson United Parachute Technologies, LLC Airborne Systems Graham C. Allen Edward & Sandra Burkhardt Gary Douris Matthew & Mary Duffy FXC Corporation/Guardian Parachute William & Patricia Hagenah John M. Hartigan Family Henry & Barbara Mawicke Lee & Carol Schlichtemeie Sloan Valve Company Richard & Sally Thomas Vigil USA, LLC Cliff & Donna Weaver Kenneth & Mary Lou Zorn Edwin & Vicki Bosler Bourdon Forge Co., Inc. Capewell Components Company LLC Community First Bank

William & Barbara Haliur Matthew T. McGovern North Shore Printers, Inc Performance Textiles, Inc. Perris Valley Aviation Services Pioneer Aerospace Corporation L. Len Potts

Rockoff, Harlan, Rasof, LTD Julius & Susan Sih Skydive Arizona Joseph & Diane Tozer Reed & Rosemary Tupper Gary & Hilde Achepoh

Robert & Juliette Bacon Preston & Jane Beard Kelley A. Bergstrom Vincent & Margie Braband

Bob & Jovce Brandon Frank & Mary Cavalier James & Dian Chronis Jo Ann & Julien Collins

Complete Parachute Solutions, Inc. Robert & Sally Cunninghan Lee & Eleanor Curtiss

Joe Dahir & Tina Londoff Albert & Sandra Day Die-Matic Products, Inc. Ray & Jane Drexler

Thomas & Barbara Filippin John & Mary Ford Tony Furman Diane M. Getschow

Jerry & Shelly Goldmai Drs. Rollins & Margaret Hanlor Jerome & Darlene Heidlauf Robert B. Horowitz

In-Sys Solutions, Inc. Gunila Isreal Edward 1. Johnson Peter & Elizabeth Johnson

Ellen & Jim Jones Ruth J. Jones 1im & Jean Jorgensen Kurt & Michelle Kelso John & Patricia Kiggins

Marvin & Kathy Kocian Marvlou Laughlin Hillevi & Tage Lindholm

In memory of Lowell Bachman (cont'd)

James & MarvLou Lyons John & Hilda Mangel Gregory & Karen Matio Michael & Nancy McCaskey James & Patricia Miller Patrick & Alicia Moorehead Mike Muscat Chris & Conny Needels Rvan Nestor Scott E. Newlund North Shore Community Bank & Trust Co. Steven D. Olson Para Loft Inc.

Thomas & Eleanor Prince Royal Lens Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Sarnoff Lawrence & Sharon Scharringhauser

Ronald & Sandra Tenggren Thirteen-Thirteen Investment Club Gregory & Mary Thomas Shred Shop Employees Helene Tozer

Marsha B. Urbahns Viking Ski Shop Robert & Mary Lou Wall Peter & Nancy Wenzel Bruce & Kay Wicks Anthony & Georgia Zumme Gus Anton

lean Beck Butler Parachute Manufacturing D.J. Associates, Inc. Edward & Linda Forsberg

John & Scarlette Hirschle Nancy Jones & the Gansinger Family Patrice Y. Jones

Robert & Susan Keith Mr. & Mrs. Kindig Stephen M. Kocian Brian McArthur Beverly McMahill Mark Meltzer

Mills Manufacturing Corporation Richard and Eloise Neidhardt Bill and Terri O'Connor John and Karen Page Hyde and Barbara Perce

Henry & Patricia Pickard Dick and Barbara Rinella John and Nancy Roberts Mr. and Mrs. Richard Schumacher

Mary Slough Cheryl Spatig Cheryl Stearns Sandra Whitman Anonymous

Marjorie E. and James M. Bates James W. Dominik Nancy W. Eastman Joe and Susan Enzenbacher

Steve and Jane Hoffman Kathleen and Paul Hull Rudolph J. Iberle Bob and Nancy Kleir Linda Kofsky Richard and Kathleen Krause

William D. McGuire Frank and Jill Mueller Dick Myron Bill and Joanne Nolan Eleanor T. Petterson Tony and Laurie Quirini Dennis and Carol Remke The Framing Corner

Carla M. Tozer Dolores J. Winterlin Barbara M. Zielonka

Meet the Prez. . . L. Len (Lenny) Potts (D-220)



ccording to museum founder Bill Ottley, one of Lenny Potts' greatest credentials is his readiness to volunteer for jumps. anything. This

trait is probably why Lenny was just re-elected for a second term as president of the National Skydiving Museum Board of Trustees.

Lenny was born in Keyport, NY, one of ten children. This number is important to keep in mind, because, being the masterful manipulator, Lenny has successfully managed to get all but one of his siblings to make at least one static line jump.

Lenny officially began his career skydiving in 1959 at the first

American commercial skydiving center in Orange, Massachusetts. Throughout his skydiving career, he participated in many competitions both in the states as well as abroad. By the time he officially retired from skydiving, he had logged 3,500

In the late 60s and 70s, Lenny served as the USPA's FAA liaison on Capitol Hill. His personal persuasiveness was instrumental during the growing years of the USPA.

Lenny has been a driving force in taking the museum from a mere vision still on paper to owning 4 acres of land and on its way to raising \$5 million to build the museum.

Lenny currently resides in Port Orange, Florida.

Chuting Times is a quarterly newsletter for museum supporters and volunteers.

Editor: Nancy Kemble

Trustees

The Honorable George H. W. Bush Honorary Chairman

Lewis Sanborn Honorary President

L. Len Potts President

Gene Paul Thacker Vice President

Christopher J. Needels Secretary

James F. Curtis III Treasurer

Dori Bachman Trustee

Tim D'Annunzio Trustee

Donald Jenkins Trustee

Dan Poynter Trustee

Cliff Schmucker Trustee

B.J. Worth Trustee

Nancy Kemble Museum Administrator

National Skydiving Museum 5401 Southpoint Centre Blvd.

Fredericksburg, VA 22407 Phone: 540-604-9745 Fax: 540-604-9741

Visit our website at: www.skydivingmuseum.org

Visit www.skydivingmuseum.org for a whole new experience.

 \square he museum has enhanced its web page to make it more lacksquare informative and user-friendly. Visitors can now "take a tour" of the museum through drawings of architectural plans, pictures of items in the collection for display at the museum, a growing gallery of historical photographs and a sampling of old movies. The entire skydiving industry is also represented with an interactive forum where visitors are encouraged to share information about drop zones, gear, airplanes, skydiving disciplines, and present and former skydivers. And please take a moment to read the tribute to our museum founder, Bill Ottley. You can even send us your favorite stories about Bill to be included.

Please visit www.skydivingmuseum.org and let us know what you think of our new site. You can send your comments to nkemble@skydivingmuseum.org.

PAGE 2 PAGE 3